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We will formally welcome Blake and Devrim to our team. 
1. Lotus, and Colleen, I am hoping you can share about your first-year experiences and what helped you with your transition to the University. 
2. All others, please share resources you think will help them in the transition process. 
3. College representatives share positive stories of which faculty and/or program adapted their teaching/learning/assessment approaches and how during the emergency move to online instruction.
4. If data is available, John, Coral, Becky, and Erin can share feedback they received from students about the emergency move to online instruction.
5. Our office will provide an update on the SACSCOC Reaffirmation process.
If you have suggested agenda items, please email them to me.
Christine

